
Douglas County Bees 

General Meeting Minutes 

November 2, 2022 

 

Abby's Annex 

6:00pm called to order 

 

20 people in attendance with 2 being visitors 

The Dinner Raffke wuinner was Marty Brint 

 

A visitor, David Stults, stopped by with an announcement that he has been a beekeeper but can no 

longer do this because he has developed allergies.  He wishes to sell what remaining beekeeping 

equipment he has for $250.00  He will also be advertising on Craig's List.  David can be reached at 

541-643-5985.  Here is the list of what is available:  13 ea 9 frame supers,6 shallows with frames, 2 

nucs, unboxed frames, queen excluders, 2 bottom boards, top boards, 2 hive tops, 2 feeders, and misc. 

plastic foundation. 

 

OSBA/Oregon Master Beekeeper Program has contacted DCB requesting volunteers to be mentors to 

their Master Beekeeper Program students.  They have claimed to have no mentors in Douglas County. 

If you are interested please contact Jan Loman 541-980-0304 

 

Treasurer's report of $4,574.11 in the checking account and the savings account has a balance of 

$1,859.37 in non-designated funds and $86.02 in Bee School Funds. 

 

Ian Fuller attended the OSBA 2022 Fall Conference in Florence, Oregon on the DCB Scholarship that 

was awarded to him last month.  Ian was called to the floor to give us a review of what he learned.  Ian 

presented an awesome review of everything he attended at the conference. Everyone in attendence at 

this general meeting was very appreciative of all the information he collected at the conference and 

shared with us.  THANK YOU <3 , Ian.  I think the last time DCB enjoyed an actual report from one of 

our members attending the OSBA  Annual Conference was 2019. 

 

Questions and comments were made on various topics of Ian's report.   

 

The official DCB General Meeting was adjourned at 7:00pm 

 

 


